
Distributing firearm safety devices (such as locks and safes)
at special events in Longmont and surrounding communities
Firearm buyback events such as turning in, disabling, and
transforming firearms into garden tools 

As of July 1, 2021, Colorado law
requires gun owners to store their
firearms in a gun safe or with a lock
to prevent juveniles or other
unauthorized users from accessing
them. Unlawful Storage of a Firearm
is a Class 2 Misdemeanor offense
(CRS 18-12-114(2)(a)).

DO YOU KNOW
ABOUT

COLORADO'S
SAFE STORAGE

LAWS?

Firearm Safe Storage & 
Gun Buy Back Project

PLEASE DONATE TO SUPPORT

GUN SAFETY

The Boulder County District Attorney's Office is
working together with Longmont Community
Foundation and Longmont United Church of
Christ to prevent gun violence by:  

DONATE FOR
GUN SAFETY

Your tax-deductible donation  to the Longmont Community Foundation, a 501(c)(3)
nonprofit, will be used to support the Safe Storage and Firearm Buy Back Project.

For more information please contact 303-678-6555 or eric@longmontfoundation.org.

Find out about upcoming events and more gun violence prevention
efforts: https://bouldercounty.gov/district-attorney/

https://leg.colorado.gov/sites/default/files/documents/2021A/bills/sl/2021a_sl_039.pdf
https://longmont.fcsuite.com/erp/donate/create/fund?funit_id=2848
https://longmontfoundation.org/
mailto:eric@longmontfoundation.org

